
Hong Kong 

Everything continues well even after the return of the island to China, for the various administrations have not 
been disturbed so far. Our two schools continue in Kowloon and in Tseun Wan. Our Brothers continue teaching 
and also send a few Brothers to slowly start some activities on the mainland. At least we are looking after our 
mainland Marists. In Taiwan, now that the last Marist Brother died, the school in Kaohsiung is in the hands of 
the Dominican Bishop for whom we had been working since we first started there. Our strength here, as in all 
Asia, is the alumni with whose help we hope to be able eventually to return to mainland China. 


